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No. Question Answer 

1.  Good day, Considering that the 

updated announcement was 

published on 24.07.2024 and 

taking into account that this 

summer period (July-August) 

is one of annual leave, we 

kindly ask you to consider 

extending the submission 

deadline by at least 2 weeks. 

Deadline for submitting tenders is 15 August 2024, 

12:00 CET.  

Deadline for submission of tenders was already 

postponed by means of the Corrigendum No.1 to the 

Contract Notice published on 24 July 2024.  

No further extensions of the submission deadline are 

expected. 

 


